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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

REQUEST FOR CADASTRAL MAPS FOR NEW ARES IN PALAWAN

1 message

Project Implementation Group Cluster A - 4 <npcpica@napocor.gov.ph> Thu, Sep 29, 2022 at 1:27 PM
To: "denr.mimaropa@gmail.com" <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, denrmimaropa@gmail.com

Good day,

Attached herewith is a letter requesting for cadastral maps of islands in Palawan as reference for the implementation of the
projects. Thank you.
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